
Have your say on early 
childhood education and care 

IPART is reviewing the NSW early childhood education and care sector to look at improvements 
that could be made to affordability and accessibility. 

We want to hear from the community, including families and early childhood service providers 
and workers, about their experiences and concerns. This feedback will help us make 
recommendations to the NSW state government to help ensure better outcomes for families and 
children. 

 We want to hear from you 

Your input is critical to our review process. 

You can get involved by taking our survey or 
providing feedback by 22 May 2023 and/or 
attending an online public hearing on 
15 or 16 May 2023. 

Take our survey or provide 
feedback » 

Register for public hearing » 

Visit our website at 
www.ipart.nsw.gov.au » 
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https://www.haveyoursay.nsw.gov.au/ecec-review-ip
https://www.haveyoursay.nsw.gov.au/ecec-review-ip
https://events.humanitix.com/public-hearings-for-ipart-s-review-of-early-childhood-education-and-care
https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Industries/Other/Reviews/Early_childhood_education_and_care_affordability%2C_accessibility_and_consumer_choice
https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Industries/Other/Reviews/Early_childhood_education_and_care_affordability%2C_accessibility_and_consumer_choice

